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Fairfield County Commission Will Hear Proposals for                               
the Clarence E. Miller Building 

 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Board of County Commissioners has scheduled 
meetings with the three respondents to its request for proposals regarding county owned 
real estate. In September of this year, the Commissioners requested bids for the purchase 
of the Clarence E. Miller building, located at 1587 Granville Pike. The property includes a 
primary building (a three-story brick structure containing approximately 32,000 square feet), 
six outbuildings, and three asphalt parking lots.  Responses were received from Empire 
Development Group, LLC; Fairfield Homes, Inc.; and NAS Management, LLC.  The 
respondents will meet with the Commissioners on Thursday, November 12, beginning at 
1:45 p.m. 
 
Commissioner Steve Davis, Board President, stated, “We are eager to hear more about the 
proposals and want to move ahead in an efficient manner, which is why we have asked for 
presentations to supplement the written proposals.”  
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